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Cos. Must Stay On Alert With Joint Employer Rule In 
Flux
Day Pitney Employment and Labor Attorneys Francine Esposito, Rachel Gonzalez, and Daniel Pierre authored the article 
titled, "Cos. Must Stay On Alert With Joint Employer Rule In Flux" for Law360. The article discusses how the National Labor 
Relations Board has recently appealed the Texas federal court decision to strike down a proposed joint employer test which 
would make it easier for two entities to be deemed joint employers, and the potential significance the new rule could have if it 
goes into effect.

Read the full article here.
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